
 
 

 

IOWA STATE BOARD OF HEALTH  
SUBSTANCE ABUSE/PROBLEM GAMBLING PROGRAM LICENSURE COMMITTEE 

DECISION OF COMMITTEE MEETING NOTICE 
 
 
CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 
 
January 12, 2022 
 
Edward Thompson, CEO 
New Sight, Inc. 
2340 Euclid Avenue 
Des Moines, Iowa 50310   
 
Dear Mr. Thompson; 
 
I am writing in accordance with Iowa Administrative Code 641—155.11(125,135) to notify New Sight, Inc., Des 
Moines, Iowa, that the Substance Abuse/Problem Gambling Program Licensure Committee (Committee) will meet to 
determine whether to proceed with the denial that was initially issued on December 8, 2021. 
 
Pursuant to rule IAC 641–155.10 and 11, the Committee may deny an application for a license pursuant to rule 641 – 
155.10(1)(a).  The Committee may deny an application for a license when an application is not complete, is not timely, 
or otherwise does not meet the requirements of these rules.  

 
In accordance with IAC 641—155.11(2), you were notified of the Committee’s decision and had 20 days to submit 
either a written corrective action plan or written objections.  As neither of these were received, the Committee will 
meet on February 9, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. to determine whether to proceed with the denial.   
 
If you would like to present for this meeting, please contact me at Lori.Hancock-Muck@idph.iowa.gov or at (515) 
204-9766 and a phone number will be provided for you to participate in this teleconference meeting.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Lori Hancock-Muck 
Health Facilities Officer 
Iowa Department of Public Health 
Division of Behavioral Health 
321 E. 12th Street, Lucas State Office Building 
Des Moines, Iowa 50319 
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